
Yachats Arts Guild
General Membership Meeting

June 26, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 11:02 am

In attendance: Beth Kattleman, Debbie Aken, Lori Stevens, Lorrie Owens, 
Carly Kay, Ricki Peterson, Jude Toler, Carol Cassidy, Darryl Baird, Dave 
Baldwin, Kara Wilde, Anita Sue Andrews

Minutes of the April meeting were approved by Debbie Aken and seconded 
by Ricki Peterson

1) TREASURER’S REPORT 

• Bank account total as of April 24, 2024: $7611.82

• Total deposits: $2504.81

• Total expenses: $2110.16

• YAG balance as of June 26, 2024: $8131.47

2) MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE 

• Susan Hanson was approved for membership

• New members should be put on the private FB group by Jeanette 
Square.

3) WORKSHOP COMMITTEE 

• Artists who are hosting workshops should take on the 
responsibility to publicize their event as widely as they choose, 
i.e. handouts/brochures to local businesses, their own social 
media platforms, etc. YAG will continue to publicize all 
workshops on our calendar and website. 

• The committee will create a workshop evaluation form for 
attendees to fill out for YAG. This will give us useful info for 
hosting future workshops.

• Workshops instructors can supply their own instructor evaluation 
forms for attendees for their own personal development.



4) WEBSITE 

• Discussed the idea of a FAQ section to help cut down on the junk 
email that Carol receives

5) PUBLICITY

• Lorrie got a master list from Sherry

6) LABOR DAY SHOW 

• Labor Day Show theme and graphics were discussed

• Artists Unite! as a theme was favored by the meeting attendees.

• For our publicity we would highlight the different media 
represented by our artists

• Meeting members all favored hosting a Friday night reception 
from 6pm - 9pm to kick off the Saturday and Sunday show dates.

• Details discussed for the reception: Wine or Cider tasting? 
Catering by Drift? Music? 

7) LAMOY

• Meredith needs the price of our gallery hanging system for grant 
writing - Jude will gather the info for her.

• LAMOY is not a YAG project. Polly Plumb is sponsoring. 

• There will be a soft opening in July with a few YAG members 
represented. An open call for artists will be implemented at the 
beginning of the year

The meeting convened at 12:13 pm

The next meeting of the General Membership will be in Carol Summers’ 
studio at 11am on July 31, 2024


